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8th Grade Newsletter
Room 309
    




September 4, 2012
Dear Parents & Guardians,




Our names are Mrs. Christine Slowik and Mr. Edward Kania.  We will be your child’s 8th grade teachers this year.  We would like to welcome you and your child to the start of the new school year.  We are going to have a busy and productive year, filled with exciting learning activities, social events, important decisions about high school selection, and graduation preparation.  The 8th grade level brings an increased sense of responsibility, leadership and expectations.  Since more will be expected of students individually, they will be held accountable for their work habits, work completion, ability to meet deadlines and observance of school rules.  As we work together to continue to instill in each child a sense of confidence, self-esteem and responsibility, it is our hope that each child will strive for his/her highest potential.  We know that along with your help, we can make this year a very successful and happy one for your child.

Each student has received a class schedule so they know what classes they have and at what time.  Listed below are the teachers and the subject they will be teaching your child
Literature

-
Room 304 - Mrs. Rewers




English/Writing
-
Room 305 - Mrs. Spychalski




Algebra

-
Room 306 - Ms. Rojek




Mathematics

-
Room 306 - Mrs. Croituro



Social Studies

-
Room 307 - Mr. Danaher







Spanish

- 
Room 308 - Mr. Kania







Science

-
Room 309 - Mrs. Slowik




Special Services
-
Ms. Cummings, Mrs. Healy, Mrs. Jackson, Ms. Jian

Attached are the Classroom Discipline Plan and Homework Policy and Request for Emergency Information.  These forms are to be signed and returned to us by Monday, September 10, 2012. Failure to return them will result in a zero for your child’s first homework assignment.

Throughout the year, we will keep you informed of everything that is going on: classroom plans, your child’s progress, and all the activities that will make this a successful and memorable year.  Please monitor your child’s grades in Gradebook’s Parent Portal and check our webpage regularly because assignments, forms, information, etc. will help you stay informed.  If you have any questions or problems during the year, we strongly encourage you to email us at cmslowik@cps.edu or ekania@cps.edu.  We look forward to meeting you in person.
Sincerely,

Mr. Edward Kania

Mrs. Christine Slowik 

